
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting September 6th, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission, member Nick Weidling absent.  No guests in attendance. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/Hawkins 

Minutes from August 1st, 2022, reviewed and approved, Miller/Hawkins 

Requests from Public for agenda 

Public requests from Taylor Chlebecek and Ty Dodge were not reviewed as there was no representatives 

in attendance. 

Review Ordinances 

Reviewed attorneys’ changes to the Sub-Division Ordinance, approved and rejected some changes. Paul 

to clarify a couple suggestions. And will present to full Board. 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion. 

No open business from Floor. Planning Commission discussed Solar Panel installation approved by 

county on roof of Kyle Teall residence. 

Chairman’s Report 
 
Paul informed us there has not been a reply from the Baldwin Airport. Paul also suggested we develop a 
Dog Barking Ordinance, will look at in upcoming meetings. 
 
Next meeting will be Monday October 3rd, 2022 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:55 pm, Miller/Olson 

Submitted 09/12/2022 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


